
Quick clarification on my last sentence in previous testimony- which was entered incorrectly.

Medical care should be directed by parents, not our school districts and this type of interference is what is causing huge problems 
and distractions in our schools. 

Please vote no on House Bill 2591. 

Thank you. 


